
AANEM International Training Program Partnerships 

Rules for Participation 

In many regions of the world, physicians in training are associated with a government entity, or a non-
profit entity, and not with one specific hospital/medical institution. The AANEM will accept 
governmental or other non-profit organizations, outside the United States, to participate in the AANEM 
Training Program Partnership. 

The Training Program Partnership (TPP) provides training program participants with access to hundreds 
of learning materials from the American Association of Neuromuscular & Electrodiagnostic Medicine 
(AANEM). In addition to exclusive educational content, residents and fellows participating in the TPP 
receive FREE AANEM membership as well as significant discounts on Annual Meeting registration and 
other educational products.  

To be eligible to participate in a TPP program, international non-profit/government entities must 
follow the following rules.      

• Pay a TPP joining fee of $253.   
• The TPP term runs on the US academic year calendar, July 1 – June 30. 
• Assign one primary program director – The primary director will receive access to monitor the 

progress of each trainee and will receive the AANEM Annual Meeting Discount.   
• Include up to four assistant directors – Assistant directors will receive access to monitor the 

progress of each trainees.  They are not eligible to receive the AANEM Annual Meeting discount. 
• The maximum number of physicians in training enrolled in the TPP program at any one time is 

40. The program director/assistant director(s) will have access to add/remove participants to the 
program anytime though out the academic year. 

• The maximum number of years a trainee is eligible to participate in a TPP program is six. 

 

 


